
 

 

 

Oct. 9, 2014 Update 

 

LOCAL LODGE 733 & 774  

NEGOTIATING COMMITTEES 
 

Brothers and Sisters, 

 Your IAM Negotiating Committees are making sig-
nificant progress on a unified contract that will benefit 
members from both Cessna and Beechcraft. We have 
presented an economic proposal to the company and we 
will continue fighting for you at the bargaining table.  

 Turning two contracts into one isn’t easy. It has 
challenged us to think outside the box — and led to plen-
ty of spirited discussions — but we all realize that failure 
is not an option. We are one union. And we’re better to-
gether than we are divided. If we stay united, we will 
forge a contract that preserves jobs and secures benefits 
for you and your family. 

 As always, we will continue to keep you updated on 
our progress. 

  

- Your IAM Negotiating Team 


